
OCCS is in the final stages of transitioning to a single point-of-authentication for the most 
widely used IT services across campus.  
 
The Banner administrative system is being upgraded this March and will soon be 
integrated with Monarch-Key Web Login. This means that staff will soon be able to 
access Banner with their MIDAS ID and password.

Haven’t you always dreamed of having one 
less password in your life?

Your dreams are about to come true... 

What does this mean for you?

ALL BANNER USERS who have not 
CHANGED THEIR MIDAS PASSWORD  
since January 7, 2013 will need to do so prior 
to March 1, 2013. 

www.occs.odu.edu/projects/monarchkey

What are some of the benefits of this transition?
»» These changes allow Old Dominion University to strengthen our online 	

	 security and apply best practices to account management practices. 
»» You will no longer need to change your Banner password every 30 days.
»» Improve password management and recovery options.
»» Single sign-on access for Banner similar to Leo Online & MyODU Portal.

The fine print...
Need help changing your MIDAS password? 
1.	 Log on to MIDAS at: https://midas.odu.edu
2.	 Click > ‘Change Password’ (upper left corner of screen)
3.	 Enter your new password twice. The updated password 	
	 policy requirements are listed on this page.
4.	 Logout of MIDAS and login again with the new password 	
	 to make sure that it works correctly.
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